
May 1, 2012 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

This letter accompanies our request for an experimental radio license (or 

STA). Virginia Tech is an educational institution, and we request a fee 

waiver for the license. The STA will be used exclusively for Virginia 

Tech sponsored and student research. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Randall Nealy 

Lecturer 

 

Virginia Tech Bradley Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 

Wireless@ Virginia Tech 

432 Durham Hall, Blacksburg, Virginia 24061 

(540) 231-7280  


